## NEEDLECRAFT - AUGUST 2022

Had a good time working on our various projects (crochet, patchwork, embroidery and knitting) whilst we caught up with each other's news. We had all been very pleased with the result of the womens' football final the previous day. As usual we chatted about many things including holidays past and present and the memories they have made - riding in a gondola, drinking coffee in St Mark's Square, watching orcas and dolphins. We were also happy to see that the house martins had nested under the venue's roof and were busy feeding young.

Our next meeting will be on Monday 5th September. Please get in touch with me if you would like to join us.

Glen Howard 01833 631639